
We are inviting you to participate in a survey about how you and your family use technology. This survey is being conducted by researchers at the University of Michigan. We would like to learn more about how you and your family use technology and the Internet. If you would like, you can be in our study. We are asking for your help because we would like to know more what kids your age think.

Your opinions are very important to us. The survey will take about 15 minutes of your time. We are not selling anything. Nobody except our research team will see your responses. Your family will not see your responses. 

This study is voluntary. If you decide at any time that you don’t want to finish, you can quit. Even though your parents have given permission for you to participate, you can still decide not to. 

There are no right or wrong answers to anything we talk about. The questions we will ask are only about what you think. 

If you have questions about this research, including questions about the survey or your compensation for participating, you may contact Dr. Sarita Schoenebeck at yardi@umich.edu or +1 (734) 764-8677. 

If you check the box below, it means that you have read this and you want to be in the study. If you don’t want to be in the study, you don’t have to check the box. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I agree to participate in the study.
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